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Mr. Greg Bilinski 
Vice-President 
Texas Eastern Transmission Corporation 
5400 Westheimer Court 
Houston, TX 77056 

Re: CPF No. 2-2003- 10 18-H 

Dear Mr. Bilinski: 

The Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety issued a Corrective Action Order on 
November 6, 2003 in the above-referenced case. As you know, the Order required Texas 
Eastern Transmission Corporation to take the necessary corrective action to protect the 
public and the environment from potential hazards associated with Linel5, a 30-inch 
pipeline, on your Kosciusko System in Kentucky. The Director, Southern Region, OPS has 
determined that all actions required by the Order are complete. Accordingly, this case is 
now closed. Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety. 

Sincerely, 

~ g e sReynolds 
Pipeline Compliance Registry 
Office of Pipeline Safety 

cc: Linda Daugherty, Director, Southern Region, OPS 
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